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It is of great concern that Pyne has launched a second abortion bill that could adversely affect our
 whole nation. As one who has had contact with young women who have experienced the life lasting
 devastating affects on their lives and the ongoing grief for a lost child from abortion, I would request
 the Health Committee to reject or oppose this Bill in its totality.
 
Only a woman could speak of the unspeakable anguish that abortion results in with the untimely
 death of a human child.
 
Barbara Arnold (Dr Min)
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